
Firm selects Employee of the
Month for May 2019

Summer Rider

Summer Rider, Administrative Assistant, is Phillips Murrah’s
Employee of the Month for May 2019.

“Wow!! What a privilege to be named Employee of the Month,”
she said. “It has been beyond a blessing to work for such an
amazing  Firm  and  alongside  so  many  awesome  co-workers  as
well!”

The Employee of the Month is selected anonymously by Phillips
Murrah staff on merits of teamwork and overall contributions
to the Firm.

“Summer is a pretty new, and wonderful addition to our Staff,”
Executive Director Michelle Munda said. “We look forward to
watching her continue to flourish and excel!”

The Firm recently began making a donation to the winner’s
charity of choice, and Summer chose American Foundation for
Suicide Prevention.

To learn more about AFSP, click here.
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Phillips Murrah has been recognized as an Oklahoma
Top Work Place by The Oklahoman/Energage four years
in a row. Our Firm strives to recognize and reward
our employees for excellence.
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